
The Oregon Legislature should abandon any projects focused on expanding highways or roadways for 
funding of the transportation package next year. Instead all tax dollars should go towards the expansion 
of the Max Trimet system in Portland, Bus rapid transit in Eugene, and a statewide commuter rail system 
that connects the whole state. Projects that build more bike infrastructure and Transit Oriented 
Development should be prioritized too. 
 


